
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kevin Harrell, executive director, student support services, ext. 2221 
 
Re: Contract with Boys & Girls Club for Middle School After School Programming Grant 
 
Date: September 7, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
Attached is the contract with the Boys and Girls Club of Lawrence for middle school after 
school programming at the Boys and Girls Club Teen Center for fiscal year 2017-2018. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends approval of the contract with the Boys and Girls Club of 
Lawrence, for the 2017-2018 school year; not to exceed $21,800.  The funding source 
for this contract is Kansas Middle School After School Activity Advancement Grant funds 
(passed through the State of Kansas). 
 
Motion: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve the contract with the Boys and Girls Club of 

Lawrence for the 2017-2018 fiscal year, not to exceed $21,800.” 

 


